
 
 

 
TORQUAY BOWLS CLUB Inc. 

 
Proposal to install a Third Bowls Green 

 
 
 

To enable Torquay Bowls Club to achieve its aim to provide 
and promote bowls activities 12 months of the year, a 
proposal to install a new third bowls green is being 
considered.  
 
 
A Consultation period with TBC members and the wider 
community will take place from February 13th – March 10th 
2017. 
 
A  Fact sheet and Torquay Bowls Club site map of the 
proposed Third Green are available. 
 
If you wish to offer your comments; suggestions or questions – 
please fill out a Feedback sheet, available from the Torquay 
Bowls Club and return to the Club Secretary box near the 
bar. 


